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February 2022

Policy Report

We have had to revise and review our Policy over the last year and all updates are almost complete. A fully updated version should be on the website before our next hockey season.
This was another year that was full of new experiences – we are all trying the best to navigate changing mandates and public health orders. Overall, in our large membership of Volunteers, Players and Parents we were able to evolve during those changes – that said it did come with some setbacks. We all long for the days where we can welcome everyone, but we must follow our governing bodies and what is required of us. That has meant, as we all know, that not everybody could spectate or volunteer. 

We appreciate everyone’s patience and we hope that the next hockey season brings normalcy.

Madison Hiebert
FSJMHA Policy Director 
